BLACK OUTREACH PROJECT
ADVISORY BOARD MEETING MINUTES
SEPTEMBER 11, 1995

Present:

Wilson Hodder, Chris Bundy, Denise Borden-Stevenson, Marsha Gannon,
Sherry Bernard, Deena Noseworthy

1. Minutes were reviewed and approved.
2. Project report was reviewed.
3. Atlantic AIDS Network Conference

The Black Outreach Project will be sending Deena and an HIV positive
person to the AAN conference in Newfoundland. Deena will be doing a
workshop on "Working with Diverse Communities”, along with Jane
Allen of the Women's Project in a plenary session.

4. The Walk

The Walk is taking place October 1lst at 1:00 p.m. The Black Outreach
Project is a partner this year and will receive 65% of what B.O.P. team
members raise.

5. AIDS Awareness Week

AIDS Awareness Week is October 2 to October 8. The Black Outreach
Project will be participating in several events including, panels and
presentations. Juka is planning a forum to discuss homophobia in the
Black community at the North Branch library. Specific dates have not
been set for this yet. Marsha, on behalf of the Advisory Board, will look
into having a community discussion on AIDS, at Cornwallis St. Baptist
Church.

6. The Valley
Denise discussed activities that are happening in the Black communities
in the Valley to address AIDS. Denise discussed support services she

was doing, including counselling.

Next Meeting: October 2, 1995 5:30 p.m.



